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Sen. Pfaff Celebrates Earth Day in Monroe County 

(Sparta, WI) – To commemorate Earth Day, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) joined the 

Monroe County Conservation Department for a tour to learn about the collaboration between 

landowners and farmers on community-led land and water stewardship efforts. 

The tour featured visits to property buyouts in the 100-year floodplain, a stream restoration and 

monitoring station, and the Klinkner Farm. Each stop focused on different conservation practices 

taking place in the area. 

Commenting on the tour, Senator Pfaff said, “It was great to see firsthand the stream restoration 

and farmland preservation work being accomplished. Strong community-led stewardship efforts 

like these will keep our region a sustainable, productive, and scenic place for years to come.” 

“Earth Day is the perfect time to remind ourselves that we only get one planet, and it’s our job to 

care for it as well as it cares for us.” 

MEDIA NOTE: Photos of the tour are attached to this email. 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 

 


